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THE TEACHER’S CLUB

Here are some of the activities that our club participates in:

Portfolio Workshop: Every education student needs to have a portfolio to show their employers, we show them what they should have to put in; plus we provide examples the students are able to see and look through.

Freshmen Mentoring Program: It was created last year, to be put in effect in the fall.  We will have a meeting in the beginning of this year to help freshmen through their first year of being an education major.

T.E.S.T. Speaker Series: This is a speaker series that is held in the spring around February-March; it includes principals, superintendents, teachers of different subjects, and other individuals that deal with education.  We bring these speakers to talk about topics that are important to education.

Make A Difference: We show the make a difference video; which was originally started by a teacher, who gave ribbons to her students, saying that they made a difference.  We provide an opportunity for the students involved to show others that they make a difference.

Lesson Plan Workshop: Students know that they will have to use lesson plans in the classroom, so last semester we decided to have a speaker that could show them what was needed in one.  This workshop shows students what is needed and what is important in a lesson plan for their classroom.

T-Shirts: We make t-shirts for our club, we vote on the color, quote, and design.  Have any favorite quotes or educational designs?  We’d be interested in your ideas for this year’s t-shirt.

Volunteering:  As a club we volunteer for many things on campus but last semester we volunteered during earth week.

This semester we are thinking of having an Interactive Technology Series:

· Smart boards

· Educational Websites

· Technology for the classroom


Also…

· An Education night – learning about the little things about being a teacher.

· A Prosody night held by Cassandra Mosier.

· Possibly Resume workshop

· Possibly a theorist month – learning about different theorist each week.

· Plus whatever you would like to learn about…

Interested in our club?  Then please send an email to tesac@clarion.edu or s.j.morean@eagle.clarion.edu.  Our meetings haven’t been scheduled yet but we will send you a personal email when we have made the final plans.
Our meetings are on Monday at 6pm in 203 Stevens Hall for the Fall Semester
